
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/20/2012 11:11:09 AM 
To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: REALLY EXCITING NEWS!!!! 

Great news. PG&E has been awarded its first ever Top Corporation Award from the 
Women's Business Enterprise National Council. 

From: Kerr, Joan 
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 8:29 AM 
To: Bell, Des; Shim, Gun; Supplier Diversity - Core; Supply Chain Direct Reports 
Subject: REALLY EXCITING NEWS!!!! 

I just received notice that for the first time ever, PG&E has been selected to receive one of the Top 
Corporations for Women Owned Businesses awards from the Women's Business Enterprise 
National Council (WBENC), which is the premiere organization in the WBE arena. The Award will be 
presented on March 22 in Baltimore. This is the top award a corporation can get for its WBE 
achievements! YEAH FOR US!!! Thanks to all for working together to achieve this distinction. Joan 

Joan N. Kerr 

Director, Supplier Diversity 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

245 Market Street, N5D 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

(415) 973-6044 

J2Kw@pqe.com 
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